From: Nancy Woods

To: Rooney, John; Payne, Nancy
Subject: Request for Limited Parking Zone
Date: Thursday, October 17, 2013 6:48:06 PM

Dear Mr. Rooney:

As per our telephone conversation this morning, | would like to apply for a limited parking zone on the
West Lawn Avenue side of my dental office building at 3624 Washington Avenue. There have been
numerous instances of cars being parked directly in front of the sidewalk panel opposite the west side
entry door, which impedes easy access to my office for both my less-mobile patients and for me. In
addition, that entrance is the one for which | have a portable ramp for use by patients in wheelchairs.

It is an especially frustrating problem for me and my patients in the snowy months when this plowed
area is blocked by inconsiderate drivers.

I would like to have at least 25 feet of space centered on that walkway limited to one hour parking from
6 am to 6 pm, seven days per week.

From our conversation, it is also my understanding that there will be no charge to me for this privilege.

Thank you for your consideration and help in this matter, and | look forward to hearing from the Traffic
Committee about their decision.

Sincerely,
Nancy Woods, DDS
262-633-1090
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